Lead!

Young people have the chance to take the lead on elements of their Scout experience, developing leadership skills in a supportive and encouraging environment where they can learn from their mistakes.

Providing opportunities for peer leadership is something we as a movement have always done well. Lord Baden-Powell put peer at the heart of Scouting when it began and we need to make sure it stays there going forward, by celebrating what we do well and looking at where we can improve.

Peer leadership can at any time by all the sections by having log chews, Sixers and Patrol meetings and having Young Leaders. If you are looking for activity ideas please look on Scout Programme planner on the HQ website.

some of the Leadership awards:



